
Community Plan Report 
 
Mid-way through last year we were invited to bid for support in writing a new community 
plan. As our previous plan dated back to 2006 the Parish Council decided to bid. 
 
We were successful in our bid and have been working with an organisation called SMART 
Communities who are funded by Somerset Council to support town and parish councils to 
develop a community plan. 
 
We set up a small steering group from members of our community and between us have 
developed an on-line survey of 36 questions of topics we believe our community would be 
interested in. The topics included Traffic, Housing Development and Community Facilities. 
 
The survey was live for a month and was published on social media and traditional posters 
and leaflets. 
 
We held two open sessions in the Memorial Hall to support those who aren't on-line to 
complete the survey. 
 
We had a very good response and are now working through the data drawing out key 
themes. 
 
We hope to publish the plan in July. The final plan will include and action and funding plan. 

 


